
PUBLIC HEARING 

NOVEMBER 22, 2021, 7PM 

 

 

A public hearing of the Village Board was held on Monday November 22, 2021 at 7pm to review 

the Rental Property Inspection Program.  In attendance were Village President Mike Kampwerth, 

Village Clerk Jennifer Jansen, Trustees Gary Litteken, Kurt Schmitz, Kevin Eversgerd, Matt 

Kohnen, Curt Albers, and Kim Peek and Police Chief Mike Kuhl.  Guests included Gary Rakers, 

Jerry Strubhart, Dan Imming, Kurt Huelsmann Jerry Kues, Jim Kues, Brian Beckmann, Jared 

Kues, Cody Imming, Matt Horstmann, John Kues, Al Faust and Shawn Jorgensen. 

 

The purpose of the public hearing was to air questions and complaints for discussion.  Many 

members of the audience aired their grievances.  The Board took note of all issues brought up to 

bring back to committee for further review and discussion. 

 

 

 

Jennifer Jansen, Village Clerk 


